
Submitter: Anthony Behel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4130 

To whom it may concern,  

I strongly support House Bill 4130 as it set a precedent on how much say a 

business/corporation will have on medical care.Which if all honestly should be little to 

none! Since when has saving lives been something that needs to be profitable or 

something that requires money being made to even be done at all.It is truly sickening 

that the people or doctors and nurses even have to make the argument that they 

should have a final say on care of patients when that should’ve been that way from 

the beginning.They are the ones who have the qualifications to care for and 

responsibility of said patients.It falls on their shoulders the sheer weight of necessary 

medical decisions, not shareholders or the people in the business who only seem to 

care about the bottom line,or profit margins and marginally about the lives and health 

of the people their careless decisions have affected! If you have the heart or the 

spine please use your voice and your vote to support this bill and make a difference 

in hundreds of thousands of Americans lives as well your own as this will help 

everyone in the long run not just the impoverished but also those who have aplenty 

will benefit from this bill coming into effect. Thank you for your time, may it be used 

wisely. 

                                           Sincerely, Anthony Behel 


